
P O  B O X  1 3 7 4     K I N G S  M O U N TA I N ,  N C  2 8 0 8 6 

TEL  7 0 4 . 7 3 0 . 1 4 4 0    EMAIL  J O H N . O M A L L E Y @ M E . C O M

March-April 2021


Dear Praying Friend,


Thank you for your support and prayer. Your investment means souls hear the gospel, and missionaries are assisted, trained, and 
encouraged.


In March, Dr. Bill Wingard, the founder of World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, went to be with the Lord. I attended his funeral 
and saw how the life of one man fully submitted to God influenced many with the gospel. He is missed. Please pray for his wife, Arlie.


Through February, I had COVID. Kim did not get it. I am better.


The Lord changed an evening service during a missions conference in Jesup, GA. The Lord clearly led me to preach a message on salvation. 
One lady came forward and professed Christ as her Savior. I am grateful for the altar worker who led her to Christ. 


During the pandemic, we did not add any new missionaries to our agency. However, with the weakening of the pandemic, we will 
interview three new missionary families this year. It is exciting to see families being called and submitting to the call of God.


I spoke at a missions conference where we had ten World Wide families. It was such a joy to fellowship with them. This year we will not 
hold Family Fellowship Week, our agency’s annual meeting for missionaries. This missions conference at a church in Tennessee gave many 
opportunities to fellowship. We all got to go out for ice cream together. 


Yours for the harvest,


John O’Malley

johnomalley.me 

JOHN AND KIM O'MALLEY
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